

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS, FCCT jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

9th June 2022

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,









## Sport Relief Power Pledge & Nathan Young Silent Reflection Nursery – Year 6, Friday 17<sup>th</sup> June 2022

As you will be aware we are taking part in the Sport Relief 'Lap of Hope' on Friday 17<sup>th</sup> June. The children will be challenged to complete as many laps of the school ground as possible in the time given. As part of this challenge the children will be taking part in a silent reflection to encourage them to think about equality, mental health and wellbeing, and how with help and support people survive and thrive. We are asking the children to write a power pledge for their hopes for the world they want to see, and we enclose a power pledge for them to complete at home and to return on the morning of 17<sup>th</sup> June.

A portion of the money raised will be included in our ongoing fund-raising efforts for Nathan Young to help and support his training as he prepares to compete in the Deaflympics in Brazil in 2023.

The children will need to wear their PE kits and bring their power pledge and have suitable shoes or trainers for running in. We kindly ask for a suggested donation of £3.00 to raise funds for these worthy causes.

No matter what sporting ability we can all make an impact, it's time to slip on the socks, lace up the trainers and get involved. Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher













